
From: mmfalls@bellsouth.net <mmfalls@bellsouth.net>  
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 8:15 PM 
To: Deryl Loar <dloar@indianriver.gov> 
Subject: CSAC Resignation 
  
CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 
  
Commissioner Loar, 
  
Please accept my resignation from the Children’s Services Advisory Committee.  It has been an honor to 
serve my community on both the CSAC Main Committee and the CSAC Grant Review Committee. 
  
Thank you for having appointed me to this invaluable Advisory Committee that serves the children and 
families of Indian River County. 
  
Michele Falls 
mmfalls@bellsouth.net 
772-538-0637 
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